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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regula 'cn
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4Washington, D.C. 20555 /g
Subject: Crystal River Unit 3

Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Semiannual Effluent and Waste Disposal Report

Dear Mr. Denton:

Appendix B of the Crystal River Unit 3 Technical Specifications requires Florida Power
Corporation to prepare and submit a report on radioactive discharges released from the
site, during the prior six months, within sixty (60) days of January 1 and July I each
year. Due to a malfunction of the meteorological magnetic data recording equipment,
meteorological data necessary to complete the effluent report must be obtained from
strip chart recordings. Since this data reduction is not expected to be complete before
late April,1982, Florida Power Corporation est mates the earliest the next Semiannuali

Effluent and Waste Disposal Report can be subinitted is June 1,198'?. Efforts to repair
and maintain the magnetic recording system have been initiated.

Your concurrence with this schedule is requested.

If you have any questions, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

mdL
David G. Mardis
Acting Manager
t'uclear Licensing
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cc: Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 A ob
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